
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term 5: A Wulf At The Door 

Dear Year 4,  

Welcome back to Term five and what a busy term we have in store! 

After a fascinating time exploring the times and lives of the Greeks, we now turn 
our attention to the Anglo-Saxons, and their rivals: the Vikings. To kick off, we 
will find out where the Vikings and Anglo Saxons came from, why they came to 
Britain and where they settled, with our overarching enquiry being to look at the 
reasoning behind their coming to Britain. 

In English we will be exploring the text of Beowulf and using it to create our own 
narrative based on the story as well as brushing up on our year 4 punctuation 
and grammar skills.  

In geography we will be taking a look at the continent of Europe in relation to our 
topic to further understand where the Anglo Saxons and Vikings came from.  

In maths we will be taking an in-depth look at division before moving on to 
learning about shape and symmetry.   

In art, we will be looking at the Lewis chessman pieces and creating our own 
versions using clay. 

In computing we will initially be finishing our look at animation before extending 
our knowledge of E-safety. 

 

 PE will continue to be on Friday afternoons 
as well as Wednesday mornings. Your child 
should come into school in their PE kit on 
both of these days. Please ensure your 
child is equipped for the varying weather 
conditions! 

Spellings will continue to be sent out on a 
Tuesday and tested the following Monday. 

Times Tables Push 

We are one term away from 
the Multiplication Tables 
Check assessment in June, so 
please continue to support 
your child to practise their 
tables at home.  By the end of 
Year 4, they should know all 
tables up to 12 x 12. We ask 
for a minimum of half an hour 
per week please, in addition to 
what we do in school. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

Mr Hardwick, Mr Westwood and Miss Smith 


